
 
 

                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
WHS & Finance Audit  
Last week an auditor completed an audit of 
the school’s Work Health & Safety, Finance 
and Child Protection records. 
A reminder was noted that parents or family 
that volunteer at the school by cooking, 
transporting students other than their own 
etc. need to fill out a Declaration for 
volunteers and non-child related contractors 
form, called Appendix 5. These are available 
online from the Department of Education or at 
school. This only has to filled out once in the 
child’s school years. 
 

Year 6 Transition Week at 
Corowa High 

Bradley, Imogen and Sommers have been 
attending Corowa High School this week as 
part of their transition to Year 7 next year. 
Yesterday Mr Bobbin joined them as a 
supervising teacher. 
 

Work Experience 

Next week we will be having Zana join us for 
work experience. 
Zana is from Wollongdilly Anglican College in 
Tahmoor. 
 

Water Fun Day next Mon 
Students can bring their swimmers, rash top, 
towel & sunscreen to school for water based 
activities next Mon 9 Dec.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Swim School Dates 
 

Students will be participating in swimming 
lessons or stroke refinement at Howlong 
Swimming Pool on the following dates. 
 
Tuesday 10 Dec 
Friday 13 Dec 
Monday 16th Dec 
Tuesday 17th Dec 
Wednesday 18th Dec 
 
The dates were organised around pool & 
swimming teacher availability. Lots of schools 
are using Howlong Pool as Corowa Pool is 
being reconstructed. Transport by Canns bus. 
 

Concert Practice 

 
Students to bring all costumes to school for 
practice on Monday 9 December. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember  Term 4 

2 – 6 Dec Year 6 Corowa High 

9 Dec Water Fun Day @ LPS 

10, 13, 16,17 
& 18 Dec Swim School Howlong  

Thurs 12 Dec Presentation Night 6.45pm 

Wed 18 Dec Last Day for students 2019 

Dates to Remember  Term 1 2020 

Jan 28 First Day staff   

Jan 29 First Day for students 

Feb 7 Swimming Carnival 3-6 
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Is Albie 

for making excellent use 

of his learning time when 

given new challenges 

 

An interview with Albie: 

What was the best thing 

you enjoyed learning this year? 

 Division 

 What is your favourite thing to do out of 

school?   

 I like learning maths because I really 

like numbers.  

Assembly Awards 
School Leaders Award:  

 Albie for being friendly and playing 

nicely with others. 

Environment Award: 

 Harrison for being responsible in the 

garden. 

Sports Award: 

 Logan for being a good sport  

Art Awards: 

 Lucia for her excellent painting and 

mixing colours on the Christmas trees 

 Imogen for dedication to finishing her 

Matisse inspired painting 

Music Awards: 

 Bradley for trying very hard. Well done. 

 Albie for working and concentrating 

really hard. 

 

Merit Awards: 

 Sommers for creativity in the 

Christmas decoration design activity 

 Sophie for outstanding home reading 

in 2019 

 Will for enthusiasm in maths learning 

activities 

 Stephanie for stamping all the raffle 

tickets for the P&C raffle. 

 Sally for stamping all the raffle tickets 

for the P&C raffle. 

Presentation Night 

The preparations for the annual Presentation 

Night have had increased challenges this 

year. Between camps and the upcoming Year 

6 week at Corowa High School, we are 

scheduling some practices at the Buraja 

Recreation Ground. 

 

Presentation Night: Thursday 12th Dec 

 

Time: 6.45pm for a 7pm start 

 

Supper: Please bring two plates per family 

 

Clothing: Summer school uniform to be worn 

for Presentation part of the evening 

 

Any questions about costumes please check 

with your child’s teacher. 

 

School Improvements 
 

 

New kitchen cupboards have been installed 

and a new front step and hand rails have 

been created at the residence front entrance. 

This is part of the department’s maintenance 

program. 

 

As part of the Cooler Classrooms Program, a 

new air conditioner is going to be installed in 

the main classroom building. 
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